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     What a joy it was to paint a
retirement gift for Gayle Mirande
who recently stepped down as the
organist/pianist at St. Anthony’s
Church in Bartonville, Illinois.
   Here is a photo of Gayle with her
new painting, “We are one in the
Spirit,”  which was inspired by the
stained glass colors at St.
Anthony’s Church.

Cornerstone Building Showcases Suzette’s Paintings
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Gayle Mirande

     If you’re looking for some
notecards with a personal touch,
consider my new notecard line,
Thoughts That Soar.
      These notecards include
one of my hand-painted images
on the front and an inspirational
saying on the inside. I can even
create notecards with your own
favorite quotes on the inside.
     To learn more about my
notecard line, visit the Thoughts
That Soar section of my website
at www.SuzetteBoulais.com.

     I’m pleased to announce
that over a dozen of my
abstract paintings are now
staged at the Cornerstone
Building in downtown Peoria.
The Cornerstone is a
wonderful venue for art,
music, weddings, receptions
and business meetings, so
plan to hold your next activity
there; and when you do, stop
by the Chapel of Light to see
my artwork on display!
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